2’20200 ®e :@o0+0¢ .0

Children in Need

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is BBC’s Children in Need Appeal on
Friday 19" November 2021.

We want Benchill Primary to get involved and
raise as much money as we can for this great
charity.

We are asking the children to come in own
clothes and make a £1.00 donation on
Friday 19t" November 2021.

Thank you for your support.




